
 

 

HUB Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows meeting Jan 11, 2018 

 
In attendance:  Dave, Michael, Peter J, Ivan 

Regrets: Jeff/Jenny, Barry 

 

Notes 

 

Past MR/PM events: 

 

None 

 

Upcoming MR/PM events: 

 

 Repair Cafe (lead-up event to Earth Day 2018) (Dave, Barry) – First Repair Cafe to be held on March 

24th at the Senior’s Center. Dave was originally going to attend, but might be going on a trip during 

that time. Need to find out who might be available and willing to attend for that event. 

 

 April 21: Earth Day Cycle Recycle (Dave, Barry) – Time to start calling out for bikes. Dave’s garage 

has room! 

 

 

Other: 

 

 Nov. 10: Meeting with MLAs – Meeting took place at MLA Lisa B’s office along with MLA Bob D. 

HUB members attended included Chris, Jenny, Dave, Peter and Jackie. A pretty good meeting overall. 

No specific commitments per se, though. 

 

 Nov. 30, 6:30 - 8:30 pm: local committee engagement workshop (Jenny, Jeff) – Jeff/Jenny attended, 

but were not present at the meeting to elaborate. 

 

 Free mobility bike from BC Cerebral Palsy Association – These are more like mobility devices (raised 

walkers) which look like bikes. Based on what is described on their website, it is not clear whether 

any organization not directly associated with Cerebral Palsy is qualified to get one. Dave felt that this 

does not quite fit with our mandate since these are not bikes. 

 

 Active Transpiration Committee – There is a budget allocated for bike infrastructure improvements 

($50-100K?) for 2018. A 3-member sub-committee will be formed during the upcoming meeting to 

review and put together a list of improvement candidates. Dave and Kino are likely to be included in 

the sub-committee. Dave will report back after the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Annual allowance: 

Balance as of Aug. 10, 2017: $240.52  

Total cash donations: $42.30. 

 


